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Mark Colombo

From: John Trent <fccman3@shentel.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:04 AM
To: Mark Colombo
Cc: Sharon Hinderer
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WCEE-LD, Charlotte, NC (FAC# 67967)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Dear Mr. Columbo- 
 
On behalf of Norsan Consulting & Management, LLC, the Licensee of WCEE-LD, Charlotte, NC (FAC# 67967), we 
respectfully request that this station status be changed from Digital TV Translator to Low Power Digital TV. 
 
Let me know if you should have any question regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
JT 
 
John C. Trent, Esquire 
Putbrese Hunsaker & Trent, P.C. 
200 South Church Street 
Woodstock, VA 22664 
Tel:  540-459-7646 
Cell:  540-335-6056 
Fax:  540-459-7656 
Email:  fccman3@shentel.net 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic mail transmission has been sent by a lawyer's office.  It may contain information that is confidential, privleged, 
proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized to read, print, 
retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments.  If you have received this message in error, please delete this message and any 
attachments from your system without reading the content and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission.  There is no intent on the part of the 
sender to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communications.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


